Dear Mr. Klebaanoff,

On behalf of The 1500 Tysons McLean Team we would like to present you with the enclosed flag, flown over Liberty Crossing, as a token of our appreciation. The Peterson Companies extends our gratitude for all of the hard work and long hours that your team undertook toward helping to preserve the national security of the United States of America.

Your efforts played an integral part in completing this very challenging project and we respectfully recognize your dedication.

Best regards,